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 , 
 
  
  31st October 2022 

   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to the start of this half term, hopefully you have all enjoyed the break and 

been able to spend quality time together. 

 

We are writing to inform you of discussions that have been taking place between the 

Governing Board and Leaders regarding King’s Hill Primary School forming a federation. 

 

The Governors of King’s Hill Primary School, are guided by the knowledge of the 

Government’s direction for education and are therefore proposing the formation of a 

federation of two schools. The school joining the federation would be Salisbury Primary 

School.  

 

As you are aware, King’s Hill, has been supporting Salisbury since April 2022 and the 

partnership has proved to be successful and beneficial for the children and families. 

Governors, wish to act now in the best interests of all as we move forward and feel the 

changes at strategic and leadership levels will only strengthen and build capacity to sustain 

development and improvement at both schools. 

 

Today, a consultation document is being sent to you all via email/message and a copy 

uploaded onto the school website. We are also sending out a paper copy. Please return any 

completed forms to the school office asap so that we can consider your views and opinions.  

The consultation period will last for 6 weeks. There will be a further opportunity for parents 

and carers to meet with governors and staff who will be able to explain what the proposals 

mean for King’s Hill Primary School and respond to any queries you may have. The drop in 

session, should you wish to attend, will take place on Tuesday 6th December between 3pm 

and 4pm, in the school hall. 

 

All views of parents/carers (and staff) will then be considered and discussed at our Governing 

Body meeting before a final decision is made. 

 

Thank you for your valued contributions. 

 

 

Mr M. Fox       Mrs N. Matharu 

Chair of Governors      Headteacher 
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